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On Saturday, 9/6/75, the former secretary to former SAC Shanklin | 

was interviewed in Sun City, Arisona. At the conclusion of that interview Miss 

Roberts advised SAC Mullen who handled this particular interview that captioned 

Agent, now assigned to the Denver Cffice, was known as the office busybody in 

Dallas and could possibly have some informatica relative to our inquiry. 
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